
ctfty. 
Cooper, Kathy 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

f -

..̂ Mvicty, November 05, 2012 2:40 PM 
IRRC 
FW: IRRC Website - New Message 

RFfflVfiD 
IRRC 

282 M -5 PM * 36 

From: ContactForm@state.pa,us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 2:33 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Stephen 

Last Name: George 

Company: 

Email: SteveGeorgeDad@Juno.com 

Subject: IRRC #2976: ch. 4 reg. changes 

Message: 
My comment is regarding IRRC 2976, changing chapter 4 education regulations. We do NOT need more 
federal control of our schools. I do not believe federal control would reflect the interests ofthe community nor 
would it be efficient. In addition, implementing this initiative would be very expensive. Finally, have public 
hearings been held? Have the proper steps been taken to inform the public according to law? These changes 
should NOT be passed. Thank you, Steve George 


